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Sent: Sunday, August 23, 2015 7:59 PM tITEM -

To: Racco, Sandra; Bevilacqua, Maurizio; Di Biase, Michael; Ferri, Mario; Rosall, Gino; Abrams,

Jeffrey; Birch, Carol
Subject: OPOPOSED TO OP.15.004 AND Z15.012

To all addressed above,

| have lived at 200 Southview Drive since 1966 and | am STRONGLY OPPQSED to this
rezoning. | have always enjoyed gardening and maintaining my ftraditions - it is the reason that
my husband and [ bought THIS house. Cutting apart these lots will open the window for other
people to chop up lots. This will mean that our neighbourhood will begin to look like a mixed up

look place.

Please DO NOT support this rezoning.
Thank you,

Natalina Miranda

Fernando Miranda

Natalina Miranda

200 Southview Drive

Concord, Ontario
905-669-1739



